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Congratulations to all the boys and girls who have achieved 100% attendance from 

September to Easter. 

   
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Cedar News April (3) 2019                                           
 

All the staff at Cedar wish everyone a Happy 

Easter. It has been a long term and everyone is 

in need of a rest and to recharge the batteries. 
 

 
Thank you to the families who have already filled and sent in their Smartie 

Tubes full of 20p coins. To date we have collected £948.00. 

 
The Easter Egg Treasure Hunt raised £205.00 and thank you to Finnebrogue 

for donating the sausages. 

The Easter Disco raised £432.00 due to the great efforts of our Student 

Council and thank you to the Maxol Service Station in Downpatrick who donated 

the sweets for the Tuck Shop. 

 

 
 

The School Skipathon is on the 10th May 2019. 
The money raised will be allocated to requisition for each class. This will fund 

the purchase of exercise books and some stationery. The financial pressures 

are continuing to impact on our school budget.  I would encourage you to ask 

family and friends to sponsor your child’s Skipathon. During the coming 

elections, please put pressure on our politicians to invest in education. 

Thank you for your continued support. 
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Having a Big Spring Clean 
 

 

   

Play Park in Crossgar 
With the better weather more children are walking to the play 

park after school. The children’s safety walking along the 

Kilmore Road, crossing at the roundabout and their behaviour in 

the park is the responsibility of Parents/Carers and not the 

school. 

Any previous incidents have been as a result of lack of 

supervision with adults not in attendance at all or sitting in their 

cars. Please make sure whoever is collecting your child(ren) from 

school are fully aware of their responsibility in this regard. 

 
 ON-LINE Shopping this month raised- £7.54 

Login to www.easyfundraising.org.uk 

and donate to Cedar IPS while you do your shopping 

online. It does not cost you anything. Thank you to 

the 112 supporters who have already signed up to 

easy fundraising and yes it is so straightforward.  
 

                  Clothing Bank 
Remember you can recycle the white  

t-shirts that are no longer white, the school 

trousers with the hole at the knee, the 

sweatshirts with no cuff and the single socks. 

This year we have received £244.00 towards 

school accounts from items of clothing being 

recycled. 

 
 

P6 

performing 

“The Life of 

St Patrick” 

at the St 

Patrick’s 

Centre 

Downpatrick. 

What A 

great class. 

http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/

